
A Message to Our Valued Patients… 

The Joseph P. Addabbo Family Health Center wants you to know that it has 
returned to full services at all of our sites.  We have taken all the necessary 
steps to help you feel secure enough to return in person to your providers for 
your regular and routine healthcare.  We have also established easy and 
convenient on-line care for telehealth visits to make sure you don’t 
disconnect with your healthcare providers.   

We believe that providing excellent healthcare is our calling and we know 
you expect excellent healthcare.  We also know that you choose who provides 
health care to you and your family and we take our commitment to you and 
to our community very seriously. 

You, our patients, and our staff form a particularly important healthcare 
partnership.   Our patient-focused approach keeps you well-informed about 
your health and as a result, keeps you healthier.   Our staff operates as a 
family team of professionals to deliver the quality care you need, whether it 
is managing a chronic medical condition or maintaining a healthy lifestyle, 
we remain dedicated to working with you to help you achieve your healthcare 
goals.   

Indeed, we have come through some of the most challenging times we have 
ever experienced and while we have not fully emerged from the pandemic, 
we are hopeful that we have come through the worst of it.   

If you haven’t done so yet, please make that all-important appointment to 
see your healthcare provider.  Your health is very important to us and to 
you! 


